
 

July 21, 2025 
 
LOUISIANA OLD GOVERNOR’S MANSION TO PARTNER WITH EAST BATON ROUGE 

PARISH LIBRARY FOR FIRST FREE SUNDAY EVENT 
 

BATON ROUGE, La. — Secretary of State Nancy Landry invites members of the public to attend “Reading 
at the Mansion” on Sunday, Aug. 3, from 12 to 4 p.m. at the Louisiana Old Governor’s Mansion. The East 
Baton Rouge Parish Library will partner with the Old Governor’s Mansion for this family-friendly event to 
celebrate and promote literacy in Louisiana.  
 
“We are so excited to partner with our friends at the East Baton Rouge Parish Library to host ‘Reading at the 
Mansion’ for August’s First Free Sunday,” said Dr. Sinella Aghasi, Director of the Old Governor’s Mansion. 
“The timing is perfect for the back-to-school season, and we hope the event helps foster a love for reading and 
Louisiana history.” 
 
“Reading at the Mansion” will feature storytelling and activities for children, with sessions for families with 
young children at 12 p.m. and 2 p.m., and programming for families with elementary-aged children at 1 p.m. 
and 3 p.m. Free guided tours for guests of all ages will occur throughout the event’s entirety. 
 
Admission to the Old Governor’s Mansion is free, and the museum is open from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday 
through Friday, and 12 to 4 p.m. on the first Sunday of each month. For more information about the Old 
Governor’s Mansion, visit www.laogm.org or call 225-342-9778. 
 

### 


